
SYMSONIA WATER DISTRICT 
P.O. Box 99 

11105 State Route 348 East 
Symsonia, Kentucky 42082 

August 23, 2013 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Symsonia Construct/Finance/Rates Case No. 2012-00517 

Dear Sirs, 

Symsonia Water District has proposed in the above-referenced case to construct 
a new source of water supply, to finance the construction with Kentucky 
Infrastructure Authority funds, and to increase its rates for water and sewer 
service. The Commission issued a Staff Report in early April 2013 finding that 
the rate increases are justified. In addition, neither the Attorney General nor any 
interveners have objected to any aspect of the case, and therefore it was 
submitted for decision over 100 days ago. Due to certain procedural rulings in 
this case, the Commission's statutory timeframe for concluding it will not end until 
late November of 2013 unless a Final Order is issued before then. 

Symsonia is eager to begin construction of this project before the onset of winter 
makes it more difficult and more expensive to accomplish. We therefore 
respectfully ask that a Final Order be issued as expeditiously as possible to allow 
us to proceed to secure the financing, begin construction of this vital water 
project, and to charge the rates proposed in our application. 

Sincerely, 

Stuart Bell, 
Interim Chairman, Symsonia Water District 


